
 

 

HPHC DMV: In-Person Service this Sunday - Volunteers Needed! 
 
Achille Acolatse 
May 31, 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 
 

We’re excited to announce that we will begin in-person services this 
Sunday June 6th in the Arbor Ballroom in The Washington Times 
Building. Doors open at 4:00pm. The Full Service will be from 4:30PM 
to 5:45PM followed by a fellowship dinner hour.    
  
Sunday School will be offered during the service. For everyone’s safety, 
Masks will still be required to be worn while indoors for all people and 
there will be temperature check as well.  
Please remain at home if you do not feel well on the day of service. The 
service will also be livestream (the link will be sent later). 
 

Volunteers are needed for Security, Safety, Ushers/Greeters. Please 
contact Mr. Rex Butler at recusatiaowu@ gmail,com or (301) 832-
4018 if you would like to volunteer.  
Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Online at GivingFuel: 
hsa.givingfuel,com/washington-family-church  
 

Perhaps, you can also add the steps to make a donation by 
Text To Give # 202-816-4632  

 

how to use text to give click here!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Visit our members only facebook group to see the 
latest posts  
 

Visit our HPHC-DMV facebook page:  
www,facebook,com/CapitalHPHC 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Community Calendar  

  

 

Our Website is still being built, so be patient. Our Calendar of events is 
updated: * Never miss any action in our community.  

   

 

  

 
 


